
From: Gina Fanelli <gfanelli99@yahoo.com>  

Sent: 2025/04/22 5:12 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]COA Meeting on 29/04/25 9:30am for Variances on 4598 Countryside Drive 

 Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

                                 RE: Imam-E - Zamana Centre  

                                        Con 10, EHS, Part Lot 16, Ward 10 

 

My name is Iolanda Fanelli, me and my family live on 5 St. Johns Rd.  

 We STRONGLY OPPOSE the application for variances to 4598 Countryside Drive. 

 1.).  Approving these variances to 4598 Countryside Dr., will cause extra traffic congestion on 

Countryside Dr. 

 2.).  Their driveway is sloped therefore very unsafe for in and out of vehicles, 

 3.)   Vehicles will be parking on our street ( St Johns Rd) when they run out of space on their 

property. 

4.)  St Johns Rd is a peaceful road and allowing vehicles regularly from countryside dr to use our 

road as an extra parking lot is unfair and terribly unjust. 

 Thank-you 

Iolanda Fanelli and Family. 

From: Gina Fanelli <gfanelli99@yahoo.com>  

Sent: 2025/04/22 5:38 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]COA Meeting on 29/04/25 9:30am for Variances on 4598 Countryside 

Drive 

 

Hi Clara, 

I Iolanda Fanelli, 5 St Johns Road Rd, Brampton ON L6P 0C5. give authorization to post my email to 

the revised agenda 
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